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 Content… Dear Most Venerable Professor Dharmakosajarn, 

For many years the Mahachulalongkornrajavidyalaya, under your able and 

enlightened guidance, has been organizing the most sacred Vesak ceremony, which is 

an excellent occasion for making known the Buddhist values to the world at large. 

These values, which can be adopted by all irrespective of the traditions they belong to, 

have a great role to play in the solution of the multifarious problems the world is 

faced with today. I very heartily congratulate you for organizing once again Vesak, 

despite difficulties, in the eminently Buddhist land that is Thailand. 

 

 

Yours in the Dharma, 

 

Kamaleswar Bhattacharya, Docteur ès Lettres 

Retired Professor of Sanskrit 

 


